

BCCI/HQ/70(a)/953/2018 March 21, 2018

The Hon. Secretary,
All Affiliated Units of the BCCI

Subject:

Unauthorized tournament -

Gujarat Premier League (GPL) T20 Cricket Tournament

Dear Sirs,

Our attention has been drawn to a news article that a Gujarat Premier League (GPL) T20 Cricket Tournament is to be organized in Surat, Ahmedabad and Rajkot in May 2018 and it would include Indian as well as International Cricketers.

Kindly note that the said tournament has not been authorized by the BCCI.

You are advised to bring this to the notice of the registered Players, Administrators, Match Officials, Scorers and Video Analyst of your association.

Please display this on your website so that all concerned are made aware of the same.

Regards,

Amitabh Choudhary

Acting Hon. Secretary

Cc:

CoA, BCCI

Acting President, BCCI Hon. Treasurer, BCCI

witable Choudlary

CEO, BCCI CFO, BCCI

GM - Admin & Game Development, BCCI

GM - Cricket Operations, BCCI

Director, ACSU, BCCI